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Well, this is my last AGM as the President of the ECAA.  The first two years were excellent and exciting meeting people at clubs and tournaments. I would have liked to have visited more clubs and in this past year this would have happened, but it was not to be as the pandemic swept across the United Kingdom. 

Many of us probably have not been able to shoot since then, although clubs could open during the summer months, albeit under strict social distancing rules. But unfortunately, we have had to go through the whole lockdown process again, finishing off all hopes of club shooting during the winter season completely. We can only hope that the summer brings us good fortune when, hopefully, we can start to open the clubs again.  
The sad news this year was the passing away of Tony Ikel. On behalf of everyone I would like to pass on our condolences to his family. 
I would like to thank the committee for all their support, the clubs I visited that made me feel very welcome, and my own club, Blue Arrows, that supported me through these past three years.
I wish my successor all the very best and hope that they have equal enjoyment as I have had. I wish everybody success in the coming year and hopefully we can all get back on the shooting line as soon as we are possibly able. 

Alan Munson
President 
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